
 
  

Date: July 11, 2018 

 

From: Chief, Engineering Service (138) 

 

Subj: Nacci Construction Services, Inc. 
 
To: Whom It May Concern 
 
During my tenure at the Augusta VA Medical Center, Augusta, GA, I had the pleasure to 
work with Nacci Construction Services, Inc. (Nacci) on several projects. 
 
When arriving at Augusta, I was confronted with numerous projects that had design issues 
or a lack of planning for the implementation of the construction. These projects would have 
been nightmares with a basic general contractor; fortunately, that was not the case. Nacci 
was awarded several of the projects, and worked with me to resolve the various design 
issues, as well as developing unique solutions to the sequencing of construction. These 
efforts helped minimize the negative impact the work had on our patients and our 
employees. The projects were also completed on-time and within budget. 
 
I highly recommend Nacci to any of the facilities that require a quality team that takes 
ownership of their projects and works with the facility for a positive result. 
 
 
 
 
 
William A. Stueber, PE, COR 
Chief, Engineering Service 
Overton Brooks VAMC 
Shreveport, LA 
(318) 990-5273 
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